Ending remarks

| would like to express my sincere appreciation to all
the participants again for attending this two and half
workshop of G-EVER1.

We obtained comprehensive recent activities of geo-
institutions and organizations, new data, data sharing,
international communications, cooperation and
outreach to society.

We need more efforts in order to reduce disasters and
answer societal needs following today’ summaries.

We may face very crucial geo-hazards in the future and
we have to inform the people to prepare properly in
scientific way.



In order to study in-frequent geo-hazards,
international cooperation is essential.

Preparedness for global scale disasters are not
only the issues of international cooperation and
aids, but also “National Security” issue.

We live on this small “borderless” Planet Earth.
We rely on each other economically. That is why
we national institutions have to work for this.

We GSJ-AIST will work continuously especially in
the Asia-Pacific region.



Thank you and Goodbye
See you at G-EVER 2





